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August 28, 2011 

To whom it may concern: 

I had the privilege of supervising Matthew McCord for six months from mid-February to mid-

August this year. I found him to be an excellent engineer, capable of complex thinking and tasks. 

He also got along well with co-workers. 

We came to rely on his photography and graphic editing skills for the product photography for 

our company, and he was very helpful in collecting all the information and digital assets we 

require to launch new products in our online store. He also wrote technical documents describing 

in words and pictures the control systems for sophisticated lighting systems. 

Matthew also did a great job conducting and summarizing dimming testing performance on 

dozens of dimmers and over 100 LED light bulbs. This analysis distinguished us among our 

competitors. 

I think Matthew can be successful at whatever career or educational path he chooses and 

recommend him highly. 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg Thorson 

President 


